
We cannot wait to be back on campus 
mentoring students on how to lead. 
Here are our training dates: 

• TUESDAY, AUGUST 24TH
Odessa Area Adult Volunteer Training

• THURSDAY, AUGUST 26TH
Midland Area Adult Volunteer Training

• SATURDAY, AUGUST 28TH
Student Leader Training

Due to the pandemic  
we have not been able to  
do a fundraiser to benefit  
First Priority since 2019.  
We are excited to announce  
our first annual Golf Tournament  
Fundraiser on May 24th at Green Tree 
Country Club. Scan the QR Code  
for more information or use the link:  
https://firstprioritypb.org/golf/ if you  
would like to participate or know  
someone that would like to sponsor.  
Thank you in advance for your support!

PERMIAN BASIN FIRST PRIORITY, INC. 
PO BOX 11221 ODESSA, TX 79760 

352.302.3833  |  SHANE@FPOFAMERICA.COM

Q1

WEBSITE: FIRSTPRIORITYPB.ORG 
INSTAGRAM: FIRSTPRIORITYPB 
FACEBOOK: FIRST PRIORITY PERMIAN BASIN

 PERMIAN BASIN FIRST PRIORITY 

QUARTERLY 
NEWSLETTER

A WORD FROM OUR 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR:

TAK I NG THE HOPE OF  CHRIST 
TO EVERY STUDENT

IN THE PERMIAN BASIN
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     We have had 25 students begin 

a relationship with Jesus since January 
and we have 5 schools that we have  
been able to be in-person since 2021.

Decisions:

God is good!! Even through a pandemic and a year of 
social distancing, God is still good. With First 
Priority being a campus ministry without the ability  
to be on campus has proven challenging, but it also 
gave us an opportunity to build deeper relationships 
with the local church, our volunteers, and donors. We 
were able to really evaluate how we can do ministry 
better in this season of uncertainty. Our primary goal 
has always been to equip, empower and encourage 
students to have an encounter with Jesus and tell their 
peers about it. So, we put together student evangelism 
guides that teach students how to have gospel 
conversations with their circle of influence. Many 
students made decisions to follow Jesus for the first 
time and they are getting plugged into the local 
church. Praise the Lord! We look forward to being back 
on every campus in the fall. God is sooo good.  
Thank you for your continued support.

SHANE KENNEY


